SAHRA Information – June 15, 2016

Information on the Final Report on Toronto's long term Waste Management Strategy...

Display this email in your browser Visit us Online Send this to a friend **Final Report on City of Toronto Long Term Waste Management Strategy** The final Waste Strategy is now complete and will be considered by the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee (PWIC) at their meeting on Monday June 20, 2016 and City Council at their meeting of July 12-14, 2016. Click here to view the report online including attachments with the Final Waste Strategy document and Public Consultation Report. To request to speak at PWIC or to submit comments click on the buttons at the top of the web page linked above and follow the steps to notify the City Clerk. Thank you for all of your participation and support in developing the City of Toronto's Long Term Waste Management Strategy. For more information about the Waste Strategy contact: 416.392.3760 or wastestrategy@toronto.ca.

Metro Hall, 55 John St. Toronto Ontario. M5V 3C6